
CURRY ARTS 10-15-19 MINUTES 

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:  Theresa Hendrix, Paul Renner, Tammy DeLaney, Julie Wilson, Carol 

Hinman, Bobbi Bales, Janee Lensing, Sharon Guinn. 

Guest:  Todd Lensing 

Meeting began at 5:05 pm. 

Organizations By-Laws handed out to new board members present. 

Todd Lensing updated us on art plans at both schools.  He no longer teaches grades K-5 but will work 

with teacher on supplies needed, etc.  He has offered a paint/draw level 2 class at high school this year 

that filled up fast.  He will offer Level 1 again next year.  He hopes to purchase rakes for beach sand 

sculpting and will offer a digital art class in future.   

BREW & ART FESTM PROCEEDS:  Tammy’s motion to donate a total of $6800.00 to Riley Creek 

Elementary and Gold Beach High School’s art and music programs (to be divided $3400.00 to each 

schools 290 account) passed with a second by Sharon and all present in favor.  Tammy will get checks 

from Lyndell and delivery to Theresa at high school office.  Tammy’s motion that at least 80% of profits 

from the June 27, 2020 event also be donated to both schools art & music programs passed with a 

second by Theresa and all present in favor.   Tammy said sponsorships from larger companies (larger 

amounts) are needed and asked for ideas and help from Curry Arts to get these.  Theresa suggested 

approaching art supply companies.  Janee said she has had some luck with Blick in the past.  The 

committee will look into options and report back at next meeting. 

CCCC GRANT: Tammy said GB Soroptimist did apply for $1000.00 grant for Brew & Art Fest for 2020.  

Janee did apply for $400.00 grant for Curry Arts for 4 art workshops/art show for 2020.  Fingers crossed. 

HALLOWEEN/FALL ARTWALK:  We will consider this event for 2020.  This did renew the discussion of 

assigning committees to organize events for next year.   If more board members are able to come to 

November meeting this will be addressed. 

NEW BUSINESS:  Gold Beach Art Enthusiasts are going to promote an Art Outreach Program and have a 

booth at the Holiday Bazaar 11/22-23 at the fairgrounds.  They will also have open studio at the 

Community Center (Senior Center) starting Friday 9- noon.   

Next meeting Nov. 19,  5:30 at High School Library  

 


